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Message from the Head Teacher 

 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

TRUST 

‘Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not 
on your own understanding; in all your ways 
submit to him, and he will make your paths 

straight.’  

Proverbs 3:5-6 

Dear Parents,  

Our new value this month is Trust. It is important that  we care about 

others showing gentleness, kindness, forgiveness and honesty in all 

our relationships.  Trust is the very essence of faith; we rely on each 

other to be the best that we can be. That is what we strive for here at 

Cradley School. Christians believe that we trust God and each other 

and know we help to keep ourselves and each other safe.  

As we approach the Easter Holidays it is good to remind children about 

road safety, stranger danger and being safe online.  

Please find some useful links below. 

Have a great weekend. 

God bless, 

Mrs Jones 

Education Resources - THINK! 

Stranger Danger: Stranger Awareness for Kids 

Online Safety 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
http://www.cradleyschool.org.uk
https://www.think.gov.uk/education-resources/
https://health.clevelandclinic.org/teach-stranger-danger-in-4-easy-steps?scrlybrkr=4b1d1604
https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Internet-Matters-Digital-safety-at-a-glance-8-10-year-olds-printable-Dec-2023.pdf


School Calendar 
 

April 

4 - Family Bingo 6.00pm for 6.30pm 

9 - Moving Targets Performance for Dance Club 

10 - Easter Service at Church 9.00am 

11 - Marshmallow Friday 3.15pm 

11 - End of Term 

29 - Summer Term starts 

May 

5 - Bank Holiday Monday 

7 - Welcome Wednesday Oak Class 

12 - SATs Week for Year 6 

16 - Tag Rugby Festival @ Ledbury for Years 5 and 6 

20 - Sports Day am - children can go home in the afternoon 

Music Lessons At Cradley 

Flute Lessons with Bea 

Price  

bpriceflute@gmail.com 

Guitar Lessons with Tom 

Doherty 

tom-doherty@hotmail.co.uk 

Piano, clarinet, saxophone and singing - 

Wednesday 

Flute - Tuesday afternoons 

Guitar - Monday afternoons  



 

 

Well done to Oak Class who have had 95% attendance this week! 

They get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear next week.  Please can 

we remind parents that arrivals after 8.45am are counted as late 

and arrivals after 8.55am once registers close count as a missed 

morning session and are included in attendance figures. 

 

Maple Class   92.5%  Whole school  94.63% 

Sycamore Class   90.63% 

Birch Class    94.62% 

Oak Class     95.0% 

 

Attendance 



Friends of Cradley School (FoCS)

News 

Thanks so much to Monarch Car Sales for their donation of chocolate eggs, 

lollipops and sweeties as prizes for our Easter competitions.  

Good luck to all those who have entered the colouring competition - winners will 

be announced shortly! 

We’re also holding another Marshmallow Friday on 11th April so please bring 

some change to afternoon pick up!  

 

 

 

 

 

Bingo night tonight!  We’ll be selling 

refreshments - a variety of soft drinks, sweet 

and savoury snacks and we have a bar 

licence!  Eyes down!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easy fundraising continues to be an easy source of income for us too.  It literally 

costs you nothing, so please sign up if you haven’t already, and when you shop 

online, many businesses give us a small percentage.  

In addition, many businesses give ‘flash donations’, for 

example, this month, TUI are giving £100 for booking a 

holiday through them, and M&S are offering a massive 9% 

on purchases.  

 

Kirstie, Cass and Charlotte.  





 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

HAZEL CLASS  

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Mason 

Liora for being very helpful to adults during this week during 
tidy up time in nursery. 

Molly for being kind to our younger children in nursery by 
pushing them on the ride-ons. 

MAPLE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Aurelia 

Oskar for his positive attitude and improved listening in the 
classroom. 

SYCAMORE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Star of the Week 

 

Freddie 

Phoebe for her resilience and showing such maturity when 
faced with challenging situations.   

BIRCH CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Emily 

Rosie for being reflective and always trying her hardest across 
all of her learning. 

Dom for being such a positive role model in class. 

OAK CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Star of the Week 

 

Jasmine 

Harry and Nicholas for demonstrating an excellent attitude to 
learning and setting their work out impeccably. 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

AWARD 

James H for being amazingly thoughtful to one of his friends in 
school. 



Hazel News 
 

Beep, Beep!! The nursery children have been busy scooting, pedalling 

and wheeling around the playground this week. Whether riding solo, or 

with their friends, the children have had a great time playing, whilst 

building upon and developing a wide range of skills. 



Maple Class 

Maple Class have enjoyed exploring ammonite drawings and 

creations this week, 



Sycamore Class 





Birch Class 

This week Birch Class have been creating their wooden cam 

mechanism with different shaped cams.  



Oak Class 

Our Year 5 and 6 football team spent an enjoyable day in Hereford competing 

in a countywide football tournament.  They showed amazing teamwork and 

we were very proud of them! 



16 23 






